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Friday 23rd May, 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our 
students to learn boxing skills, organised in collaboration with West Mercia Police. This initiative 
will take place over three consecutive Thursdays: 5th, 12th, and 19th June, during school hours at 
Hinton Community Centre. The children will be transported by school minibuses. 

Boxing is known not only for its physical benefits but also for its ability to promote self-discipline, 
resilience, and teamwork. We believe this experience will be both enjoyable and enriching for the 
children, providing them with valuable skills that extend beyond the sport itself. Moreover, these 
sessions are offered free of charge, ensuring that all students have the opportunity to participate 
without any associated costs. 

Children should wear PE kit on these dates. We will remind the children in school, too. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kirsty O’Callaghan-James 

Year 6 Teacher 

 

 
 

Permission slip 

I consent to my child, __________________ (child’s full name), participating in the boxing 

sessions provided by West Mercia Police on 5th, 12th, and 19th June. 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________ 

Signature:______________________ 

Date: _________________ 


